
RE: ISMP before Thanksgiving Lunch 

 

Marlena O.P. Montague [marlena.montague@guamcc.edu] 

Wed 12/12/2012 10:36 AM 

 

 

 

Sure.  It might be another week or so. 

 

Marlena O.P. Montague 

Assistant Director, AIER 

Guam Community College 

671.735.5612 

http://www.guamcc.edu/Runtime/aier.aspx 

 

From: Christine Matson [mailto:christine.matson@guamcc.edu]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 10:20 AM 

To: marlena.montague@guamcc.edu 
Subject: ISMP before Thanksgiving Lunch 

 

HI Marlena, 

 

I read that a transcript of the President’s speech a the ISMP held before the Thanksgiving Lunch is being 

prepared.  Could I please get a copy of the transcript when it is finished.  I’d like to file it as evidence for 

the Standard I report. 

 

Thank you for your help, 

 

Christine 

 

GCC Library  

Department Chair 

735-0231, 0228 

 


